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Kollakorn Thailand Wins Approximately USD10.7 Million 
Equipment Supply Contract 

The Directors’ of Kollakorn Corporation Limited (ASX: KKL) are pleased to announce 
that KKL’s 32.7% associate company Kollakorn Co., Limited (“Kollakorn Thailand”) 
has won a 373 million Baht (approximately USD10.7 million) contract, to be paid 
over the next 3 months, to supply equipment to Samart Corporation PCL a Thailand 
listed public company. 

The equipment is to be used for a new project to supply an Advance Passenger 
Processing system (“APPS”) to Airports of Thailand (“AOT”).  

APPS is a system where every airline flying to Thailand must submit passenger 
information prior to passengers’ departure, arrival or transit through Thailand.  
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